Highway Superintendent Monthly Report

Highway Superintendent Report: 02/15/2022: Richard Meilleur

We have spent most of our time maintaining winter roads.

We have also cut several large dead maples’ on Blanchard Hill Road
and Belleville road.

We have cut up all wood from the trees, about 10 cords for next year.
We have removed the transmission in the grader, replaced leaking
seals and resealed and tested hydraulic pumps and charge pumps.
Grader is fully serviced and ready for spring.

We have had several small breakdowns with plow trucks, as of today
all trucks are up and running with no major issues.

| would like to thank the men for the good job they have been doing
maintaining the roads so far this winter.



